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CF99 1NA  
 

 
22 August 2022 

 
 
Dear Peredur, 
 
 
Thank you for your Committee’s scrutiny of the First Supplementary Budget 2022-23 and the 
report that followed.  
 
I attach a written response to the recommendations made which I hope you find useful.  
 
In addition, further to your recent correspondence in regard to the Finance Committee’s 
Inquiry into Post-EU Funding Arrangements, I can confirm as noted in my letter to the 
Committee of 1 July, that an item on post-EU funding arrangements has been included in 
the draft agenda for the next Finance: Inter-ministerial Standing Committee (F:ISC) meeting 
scheduled to take place in September. It is also intended that the Parliamentary Under 
Secretary of State (Minister for Levelling Up, The Union and Constitution) will be invited to 
join the meeting. I will write to you with further detail in due course, as part of the 
arrangements set out in the Inter-Institutional Relations Agreement between Senedd Cymru 
and the Welsh Government.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rebecca Evans AS/MS 
Y Gweinidog Cyllid a Llywodraeth Leol  
Minister for Finance and Local Government 
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